
       We are closed:  Parent/Teacher Conferences —Thursday & Friday, April 21st and 22nd.          
Sign-up is online. 

Spring is in Full Swing! 

- This month we will introduce sequencing works in class, both through 
picture cards available on the shelves as well as circle time “stories” in 

which we explore the ordered process of:  

• Baby birds hatching from eggs  

• A plant growing from a seed 

• A meal being prepared from various ingredients  

- We will be taking additional outside time as the weather gets warmer 

to observe the changes in the natural world and plant a garden of our 
own! 

- Room 1 will also be building more connections with the rest of our 
school community starting this month: We will be joined by select 

Kindergarteners from our school’s primary classrooms for help during our 
daily recess transition as well as for a weekly story time where our K’s will 

get the chance to read their favorite books to our class!  

 - Some new circle time songs: 

The Robin Song (Itsy Bitsy Spider Tune) 

The robin in the pine tree sings a merry tune.  The flowers on the hillside are going to 

bloom. 

The robin sings of sunshine, winter time is past.  It’s time to build a nest, Spring is here at 

last. 

 The Popcorn Song 

I looked out the window and what did I see, popcorn popping on the crab-apple tree. 

Spring has brought us such a nice surprise, popcorn popping right before my eyes. 

I could take a handful and make a treat, a popcorn treat that would smell so sweet. 

It isn't really so, but it seemed to be, Popcorn popping on the crab-apple tree! 

 

Miss Julia and Miss Joanna 

Apri l  Newsle t t er  Room 1  
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